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PROMOTING TRAFFIC SAFETY ON TWO-LANE ROADWAYS   (WIT-63)

The Committee is in receipt of a Miscellaneous Communication, dated September 6, 2019, from the
Deputy County Clerk, referring the matter relating to the promotion of traffic safety on two-lane
roadways.

The Committee may discuss the matter. The Committee may also consider the filing of the
Miscellaneous Communication and other related action.
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